
Miami Beach Officials Open to
Housing Cuban Consulate

Havana, March 24 (RHC-Agencias)-- Miami Beach Mayor Philip Levine and Commissioner Ricky Arriola
have said that, unlike their Miami counterparts, they’d welcome Cuban diplomats in their city.

Arriola and Levine met here in Havana on Wednesday with Gustavo Machín, Deputy Director General for
the United States at the Cuban FM.

They said a possible solution would be to place the Cuban consulate in Miami-Dade County.

“It belongs in Miami-Dade County,” Arriola said, adding: “It needs to go where they’re going to serve the
greatest number of people. Miami-Dade has by far the greatest number of Cubans in the country. The
demand is going to be very high.”

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/88373-miami-beach-officials-open-to-housing-cuban-
consulate
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